6th April, 1951.

Dear Sirs,

Hanchester Report 1i0.14170.

I shall be glad if you will be good enough
to return the above report tovering lational Gas I,
N0.62315 which was sent to you on the 26th July, 1950,
as this is required for attachment to the .., Report
on the "ATHELSULTANY,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

b o S € Lioyd's Register

el FOUNdation

205 8305074 - 9103



